
BREAKING NEWS
Little Wandle Edition

NEW HOME READING BOOKS!

We are so excited to be able to share the

news that we have lots of new home

reading books at Joy Lane. 

These books are part of our Little Wandle phonics

scheme and will enable children to read the book

they have read at school. Children will keep the

same book for a week to support their fluency and

confidence when reading.  

PLEASE HELP US

KEEP OUR BOOK

STOCK SAFE

We have invested

lots of money into

our new books to

ensure we have

enough copies for all

children to access

the appropriate text.

For this reason we

will be asking for

books to be replaced

if lost or damaged.

Children will not

receive their next

text until the

previous week’s is

returned.  

BOOKS WILL BE

COLLECTED ON A

THURSDAY AND

NEW ONES

HANDED OUT ON A

FRIDAY 

Sharing books are a big feature of our

reading scheme and we want children to

love sharing stories with you at home.

These books can be changed whenever you would

like just let your teacher know so you can visit the

shared libraries. 


